
Friday, September 7, 2018  

Faculty Section 
Group D has duty this week. 

 

 

Attention students:  

After school tutoring is here! The first grading period ends on Sept 
20th. If you know you are falling behind or are struggling with a certain 
subject, then take advantage of our tutoring. Every student who 
attends tutoring for an hour after school will receive a HERO point 
each time. Tutoring takes place in our Centers in different locations 
around campus. Please ask your teachers or visit our website for 

Center Locations.  

A message from the Baldwin Park School Police: 

Students this is a reminder if  you ride your bicycle to and from school, 
you must wear a helmet and use proper bicycle safety.  When riding in 
traffic lanes, you must ride with the flow of traffic.  Be vigilant at all 
times of parked and moving vehicles on the road.  You must have both 
hands on the handlebars of the bicycle: do not use your phone while 
riding your bike.  School Police will continue to enforce these 
violations and you may be cited.  These laws are for safety based on 
California Vehicle Code.   

SPORTS 

Football (v) vs BPHS  @ Home—7pm 
  

Attendance Matters:  

Every School Day COUNTS 

towards your diploma! 

Attention Dons, the big game is TODAY!  
Remember, no outside food or drink will be allowed into the stadium. 
Also, there is no re-entry, which means you cannot exit the stadium 
and return later so please plan ahead. 

Attention all SVHS staff and students:                                  
Monday marks the beginning of a National Suicide Prevention 
week.  NAMI club is asking everyone to support our suicide prevention 
campaign by wearing yellow on Monday, September 10th.  

There will be a SCF club meeting TODAY during lunch for former 
members! Meet us in room 207 for scholarship and local community 
service opportunities! 

Are you interested in Comedy? Do you like to make people laugh? 
Then join our new ComedySportz team! Come to our informational 
meeting today during lunch in room 310. See you there! 

 

 Announcements ,  Clubs & Act iv i t ies….  

Do you like to dance? Would you like to learn traditional, Hispanic 
dances? Then come to room 302 TODAY during lunch to learn more 

about the new SV Folklorico Club! 


